
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff & Physicians 

From: Occupational Health & Safety/Plant Services Department 

Date: February 26, 2024 

Subject: Bike Storage/Cafeteria Deck Ramp 

 

 Please be advised that the ramp outside the bike storage area needs some structural and 
 grading repairs. As such, and effective today, this ramp is not to be used until repairs can be 
 made to this area in the spring. For staff riding their bike in and needing a place to park, kindly 
 use the air ambulance door and park your bike in the corridor towards the boiler room door. 

 
 All other staff who were using the bike storage entrance as an access/exit door to the 
 building, kindly use an alternate entrance. 
 

 We thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 


